From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica request to delay preliminary meeting
Date: 14 May 2022 18:44:51

Dear sir / madam
Sunnica application should be delayed until full proposals of option 3 are finalised and issued for comment

by interested parties. As I understand the present situation, Sunnica do not yet know if option 3 is viable and
may have to find another
alternative location for the sub station.

I think that there is insufficient time left for Sunnica to issue their DOC application and for interested parties
such as myself to ascertain it’s impact and submit comments and for the EXA to make it’s recommendations.
Particularly as an interested party I only found out today of the changes Sunnica have made. I was not formally
notified and only found out via a third party, even though I registered as an interested party in February ( it was
confirmed by your email on 13th February , registration identity number 20030146)

Yours faithfully,

André Ciantar





